

UPCOMING EVENTS

Monday 13 June

Public Holiday

Tuesday 14 June

Parent Teacher Meetings (3.30-7.00pm) Bookings required

Thursday 16 June

Bravehearts Ditto Program (Prep-Grade 2)

Friday 17 June

Winter Family Breakfast (7.30-9.00am) Trevallyn Cricket Club

Thursday 23 June

Parent Teacher Meetings (3.30-6.00pm) Bookings required

TERM DATES 2022

Term 2

Monday 2 May- Friday 8 July

Term 3

Tuesday 26 July - Friday 30 September

Term 4

Monday 17 October - Wednesday 21 December

2022 Student free days (Professional Learning Days)

Monday 25 July Friday 4 November

TOPICS 8

10 June 2022

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

COMMUNICATING LEARNING PROGRESS WITH FAMILIES

We are well on the way with implementing the new 'Communicating Learning Progress with Families Policy'. As you are all aware there are some aspects that are very familiar and some aspects that are new for us all.



In Term I, your child's teacher made contact with you to communicate how they were settling into the new school year. This included their learning and wellbeing.

This week we began our Parent/Teacher Interviews. These are important as you will discuss with your child's teacher where your child is at (against the Australian Curriculum), their attitudes and next steps in learning. At the end of Term 2, you will receive a Summative Report. It will show your child's achievement against the Australian Curriculum (at this point in time) and their attitudes towards learning and wellbeing.

*It is important to know these will not contain teacher comments. This is part of the simplification of the reports and why it is important to make a time to meet with your child's teacher. *

This is a new approach for us all, as a result of the review into reporting to parents conducted by the Department of Education. We will continue to work together as this process is implemented.









FROM THE PRINCIPAL...

COMMUNICATING LEARNING PROGRESS WITH FAMILIES CONT...

REMEMBER you are always welcome to make contact with your child's teacher if you have any queries about your child's learning. Our senior staff are always able to support also:

Kinder/ Prep - Anna Goss

Grade I/2 - Rhona Stevenson

Grade 3/4 - Jane Hudson

Grade 5/6 - Renae Martin

Our teaching staff are working very hard to ensure you have all the information you need to understand your child's progress. They take great pride in knowing where children are at and plan carefully to support next steps in learning.

Although this is new, it is a great opportunity for us to continue to connect through out the year to support all children's learning. Don't forget there are parent meetings scheduled in Term 3, Learning/ Inquiry Showcases in Term 4 and End of Year Reports.

Thanks for your propensity to work with us!

ATTENDANCE

Everyday at school is important. Please remember if you are keeping your child home you must contact the front office. If a child misses five days unnotified, a letter is sent home to please explain absences. We understand there are various illnesses circulating, and COVID has thrown a spanner in the works, however we are here to support full engagement at school.

We generally have excellent attendance and support from families. Thank you for this, again another great example of us working together.

VOLUNTEER WORKSHOPS

Please remember if you are interested in volunteering at Trevallyn and did not get an opportunity to attend our volunteer workshops at the beginning of the term, please contact the front office. We will run more sessions in Weeks 9 and 10 which will cover the following:

- Purpose and benefits of volunteering
- Key Department of Education documents and requirements
- Working in classrooms
- School Association, Uniform Shop and Canteen
- Parent passions and interests

FROM THE PRINCIPAL..

SAFE HAPPY AND LEARNING

We have been working with our Year 6 Leaders and students to hear what makes them feel safe, happy and learning in the school environment. For young people navigating expectations of learning, friendships, peers and home can be very tricky. Some things they would like support with is:

- I. Teasing that begins as joking but feels hurtful
- 2. Feeling like they cannot let adults know how they are feeling
- 3. Social Media and harmful words (again pretending to be joking)
- 4. Being uncomfortable when teachers and adults are treated disrespectfully

As a school community we are committed to supporting every Trevallyn student and ensuring they all feel safe, happy and ready for learning.

As a result of these initial conversations, we are working with students to establish a quiet space for them to come and connect with senior staff and our school nurse. We are engaging with a school (wellbeing) chaplain and continuously work with students to support their learning.

To support at home please continue to have conversations with your children, explore the e-safety website to support use of digital technologies and if you are interested also explore the Digital Child website/ blog. For our students, acknowledge their feelings and reassure that we all have their back, remind them all problems are solvable.

Thanks Trevallyn!

https://www.esafety.gov.au/



Louise Corrigan
Principal
Trevallyn Primary School





https://www.digitalchild.org.au/





in lieu of the traditional "TPS Mother's Day Breakfast"

TO BE HELD AT THE TREVALLYN CRICKET CLUB

FRIDAY IF JUNE 7:30-9:00am

Toast, Eggs, Bacon, Chipolata, Hash Brown, Spinach

Omelette with Hash Brown (onion, capsicum, mushroom and spinach)

TPS Famous Crepes with Berry Coulis and Cream

Berries, Banana, Coconut Milk with Toasted Granola

Tust Toast - \$5 French Toast & Maple Syrup

All meals come with a hot or cold beverage (including: Tea, Coffee, Hot Chocolate, Juice)
Please advise at time of order if there are any special dietary requirements

Orders close 11:59pm, Wednesday 15 June via the School Canteen Qkr App

Proceeds from the breakfast will go towards the School Association, supporting projects across the whole school

DESIGN DAY 2022

On Thursday 26 May our Student Leaders and Grade 5/6 students participated in Design Day, held at Riverside High School.

Highlights of the day from our students were

- "Working collaboratively with our peers to challenge our thinking."
- "Collaboration with everyone."
- "Meeting all the Experts and talking with them."
- "New learning about landfill from talking with the Experts."
- "More ideas about our design projects."
- "Learning more about global globes."
- "Ideas and information from different Experts"
- "Working with the Experts and learning more about my project."
- "Working with different Experts and getting their advice."

A big thank you to our volunteer Experts who came along to work with our students. Your time and expertise was greatly appreciated. It was also amazing to have some of our 2021 Student Leaders join us for a Q & A session and spend time working with our current Student Leaders. We look forward to seeing the outcomes of our student's projects.

Renae Martin

AST











PAVER LAYING

We had great pleasure inviting our 2021 Leavers to the Trevallyn Paver Laying afternoon on Monday 30 May. It was such a beautiful sunny afternoon where students, parents and teachers were able to reconnect and share in this important leavers tradition. A big thank you to all students and parents who were able to attend.

Renae Martin

AST



2022 Order Form and Price List Trevallyn Primary School Clothing Pool



Student Name: _			
Parent Name: _			
Contact Phone N	lumber:		

Orders will need to be received via email: tpsuniformshop@outlook.com.

Trevallyn Primary School Uniform Items	P rice	Size	Qty	Cost
Boys Shirt - Long Sleeve (sizes: 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14)	\$22.00			
Boys Shirt - Short Sleeve (sizes: 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14,16)	\$20.00			
Boys Shorts - Grey Cargo (sizes: 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16)	\$23.00			
Boys Trousers - Grey Cargo (sizes: 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14)	\$22.00			
Boys Socks - Grey 3 Pack (9-12, 13-1, 2-6)	\$14.00			
Girls Blouse - Long Sleeve (sizes: 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16)	\$21.00			
Girls Blouse - Short Sleeve (sizes: 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16)	\$19.00			
Girls Dress - Summer Button through (sizes: 4, 6, 8, 10)	\$70.00			
Girls Dress - Summer Button through (sizes: 12, 14)	\$75.00			
Girls Skort - Summer Navy (sizes: 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16)	\$23.00			
Girls Skort - Sports (sizes: 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16)	\$18.00			
Girls Trousers - Navy (sizes: 6, 8, 10, 12, 14)	\$25.00			
Girls Socks - Navy 3 Pack (9-12, 13-1, 2-6)	\$14.00			
Girls Stockings - Navy (sizes: 3-5, 6-9, 10-12, 12-14)	\$14.00			
Girls Winter Skirt (sizes: 12, 14, L10, L12, L14)	\$55.00			
Girls Winter Tunic (sizes: 4, 6, 8, 10)	\$60.00			
Jumper - Knitted (sizes: 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16)	\$70.00			
Jumper - Polar Fleece (sizes: 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16)	\$32.00			
Jumper - Rugby (sizes: 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16)	\$75.00			
Jumper - Synthetic (sizes: 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16)	\$40.00			
Vest - Polar Fleece (sizes: 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16)	\$28.00			
Polo Top - Gold Short Sleeve (sizes: 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14,16)	\$16.00			
Polo Top - Gold Long sleeve (sizes: 4, 6,8, 10, 12)	\$20.00			
Shorts - Sports (sizes: 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16)	\$20.00			
Sports Jacket (size: 16, 18)	\$40.00			
Microfiber Jacket (sizes: 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16)	\$50.00			
Track Pants - 2 Stripe Royal Blue (sizes: 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14,16, 18)	\$45.00			
Track Pants – New Navy (sizes: 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, XS, S)	\$25.00			
Library Bag	\$12.00			
Trevallyn School Bag - small	\$45.00			
Trevallyn School Bag - Iarge	\$50.00			
TOTAL COST				
		304 1049 14 10	and a second	

Email address for orders: tpsuniformshop@outlook.com

Cheques to be made out to "Trevallyn Clothing Pool"

Opening Hours: Monday 2.30 – 3.15pm
Tuesday 8.30 – 9.15am

Card	Payment	Information	1

Cara raymene imormación			
Credit card number is only required if unable to collect outside of shop opening hours.	personally. Payment can b	oe made by cash or card	at the office
Card Number:		Expiry:/	cw:
Name of Cardholder	Amount to be deb	itad: C	

NEW ARTWORK

We have some wonderful new works of art from Kinder and Prep Stenton on display at the office.

KINDERGARTEN THE GINGERBREAD MAN

PREP STENTON HOW THE BIRDS GOT THEIR COLOURS













On Thursday, 16 June Prep - Grade 2 will have the opportunity to experience Bravehearts' personal safety education program Ditto's Keep Safe Adventure Show. Parents and carers are welcome to attend a Parent Information Session at 8.45am. Please contact the office on 6331 9657 or trevallyn.primary@education.tas.gov.au if you wish to come along and watch the show on the day and see for yourself what a fantastic and worthwhile program it is.

UNIFORM SHOP

The uniform shop are looking for volunteers.

If you are interest in being involved on a weekly basis or helping during busy times please contact the school office on 6331 9657 or trevallyn.primary@education.tas.gov.au



Trevallyn Primary School

CONTACT DETAILS

55 Gorge Road

Trevallyn Tas 7250

Phone 03 6331 9657

Email trevallyn.primary@education.tas.gov.au

Web https://trevallynprimary.education.tas.edu.au/